Henry Chadwick Community Primary School



Headteacher: Mrs P Livesey Tel: 01543 490354

Email: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk

18th December 2018

Dear Parents

I am writing to thank you all for your continued support throughout 2018. As you have probably seen in the press and on our Facebook page we are in the top 10 achieving schools in the county and this would not have been possible without the help, encouragement and time that you give to your children. Without continued support from home children find it hard to succeed in school.

Also I would like to take this opportunity to thank every member of the team here at Henry Chadwick, including the governors, who without their hard work and dedication my job would be impossible.

I cannot finish this letter without thanking the PFA and their continued hard work which is greatly valued by us all.

I would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Prosperous New Year.

Best Wishes

Mrs Livesey

